## TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S MEETING AGENDA May 21, 2001

7:30 P.M. Meet with the Grapevine

## TOWN OF ANTRIM BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES MAY 21, 2001

PRESENT: Selectman Phil Dwight, Selectman Dave Penny and Sherry Miller.

Aiken Barn Committee Members present: Kristin Vance, Bob Bernstein, Ben Pratt, Sara Edwards and Ruth Zwirner.

## 7:30 P.M. Met with the Aiken Barn Committee -

The Committee has heard back from the Office of State Planning regarding the transferring of the grant from the Aiken House to the Aiken Barn. The committee stated that they are prepared to send their preliminary report to the Office of State Planning. Selectman Dwight offered to show Bruce Armer the proposed plans first, to ask if he thinks there is enough information provided to get an idea of the costs.

Selectman Dwight had some concerns regarding wording of the lease with the Grapevine. He questioned whether rent would be paid or if money would be set aside for Capital Reserve. Selectman Dwight will check into this.

After a brief discussion the Selectmen agreed to write a letter to the Office of State Planning expressing there approval and support of the project and they also agreed to assist in obtaining further information for cost estimates.

## Approval of Minutes -

The Selectmen unanimously approved the May 7, 2001 minutes.

The next Selectmen's meeting will be June 4, 2001 unless otherwise posted.

Respectfully submitted,

Sherry Miller